
 

Thursday 3rd October  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to inform you that Year 5 will be visiting Quarry Bank Mill as part of our History 
unit. The trip will take place on Thursday 7th November. We will be taking part in a tour of the 
mill and engaging in an immersive experience at Apprentice House.  
 
The cost of the trip is £19.00 per child paid for via School Spider. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 
 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 
jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified. 
 
We will be taking a coach to the venue and the trip will last the full school day. Please send an 
appropriate packed lunch for your child. If your child usually has school dinners, a packed 
lunch will be provided for them. If this applies, please ensure the school dinner option is 
selected via School Spider for the trip day.  
 
We will need parent helpers on the day. If you are able to help fill in the google form below: 
https://forms.gle/741e3bJg32nmoYLq5 
 
We need 9 volunteers in total and as always, we appreciate your support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Miss Beech, Miss Calderbank, Mrs Savage and Mr Salisbury 
Year 5  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 

 

         Year 5 Trip to Quarry Bank Mill – Thursday 7th November 
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